
 

CITY OF TEMECULA 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council  

 

FROM: Ron Moreno, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE: July 8, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Agreements with NPG, Inc. and Hardy & Harper, Inc. for Paving Services 

for Fiscal Years 2026-2030 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Rebecca Kiser, Management Assistant 

     

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve agreements with NPG, Inc. and 

Hardy & Harper, Inc., in the amount of $1,250,000 each through June 30, 2030 for paving services. 

 

BACKGROUND:   On May 5, 2025, the Street Maintenance Division of the Public 

Works Department posted on the City of Temecula's online bidding service, Planet Bids, a Request 

for Proposal (RFP) No. 304, for Paving Services. The Public Works Department received four 

proposals. A review panel was formed to provide a fair and thorough evaluation of the four 

proposals that were submitted. After a thorough evaluation and rating process, it was determined 

that both NPG, Inc. and Hardy & Harper, Inc. would be awarded contracts. 

 

As a result, staff is recommending the approval of two agreements with NPG, Inc. and Hardy & 

Harper, Inc. for paving services for Fiscal Years 2026-2030. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Adequate funds are available in the Public Works Department, 

Street Maintenance Division budget for Fiscal Years 2026-2030.   

 

ATTACHMENTS: 1.  NPG, Inc. - Agreement 

2.  Hardy & Harper, Inc. - Agreement   


